
Date : 8/10/2016 9:29:46 PM
From : "Mullaley, Julia"
To : "Coady, Siobhan" 
Subject : Fw: MF Update
Below is a summary of status as we discussed today. Thanks.

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.
From: Khurana, Harman <HarmanKhurana@gov.nl.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 2:24 PM
To: Mullaley, Julia
Subject: MF Update

Hi Julia,

Most current information on the Project:
�  Last meeting held on June 23, 2016
�  Last meeting Minutes posted online are for May 25, 2016.
�  Last OC report covered the period ending December 2015 and was released on April 12, 2016. The interim report from EY was also

made public at the same time.
�  Nalcor provided an update on project cost and schedule rebaselining on June 24, 2016
�  No meeting held in July since the progress reports available to date (for the period ending June 2016)  do not incorporate updated

schedule information from the latest round of rebaselining. This new information will be reflected in the July reporting period �
updated progress reports anticipated in the last week of August.

�  Committee plans to meet next week and Nalcor officials will be invited to provide a progress update on the project based on
rebaselined schedule and costs.

Regards,

Harman

Harman Khurana, CPA, CMA, MBA
Senior Advisor, Economic Policy
Government Renewal Secretariat, Executive Council
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador
709.729.2142
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